From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 30 June 2016 14:24
To: Paul Watson
Subject: 16/01155/CM Hornton Grounds Quarry

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Paul

I understand that this application is for a change of use from stone processing to general Industrial use.

The site is well concealed by topography and planting. I don’t have an objection to this outline proposal.

If a full application is submitted it would need to be considered as such.

Kind regards
Judith 

Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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